
 

 

 

 

 

20th August 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Jai Hind! 

Kindly note that due to heavy rainfall, dispersal will be at 2:25 

PM. We request you to pick up your children from Gate Number 

2 for their safety and convenience. After pickup, please exit 

through Gate Number 3 to ensure smooth traffic flow. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in keeping 

our students safe. 

Regards 

Mayor World School 

 

 
 


